
 

Incline Village Nursery School Newsletter 

Thank you to all of our families who were able to come out and join us at our art show, 
and a big thank you to those families who baked or prepared snacks for all of us, as well 
as those of you who helped us clean up at the end of the night.  I think it was a great 
success in many ways, most importantly that the kids felt proud of the beautiful artwork 
they created.  

It’s still technically spring but it’s time to get the wheels rolling on Pumpkin Patch 
planning. I would love to get a Donation Chair before the end of the summer, as some of 
the work can begin over the summer– is anybody interested in helping us with this job?  
This is easily the biggest & most organizational job of the event & I could really use 
someone’s help! The date of the Pumpkin Patch will be October 15

th
 and it will be held at 

Incline Park (behind the middle school).  

It has been a wonderful year for us at IVNS and I truly want to thank all of you for sharing 
your child with us and allowing us to be a part of your child’s life.  I feel blessed to have 
had such a great group of families to work with, and I treasure all of the laughs, love, and 
growth that I’ve received from your kids over the past 10 months. Next year we’ll grow 
even more together, and I’m always excited about the future of IVNS.  I’m looking 
forward to a GREAT summer, and I hope to see you all out there playing in the sunshine!  

Nicole  
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June 2016 

Upcoming 
Events 

 
 
100

th
 Day of School         6/1  

 
Kindergarten Visit            6/6 
 
Teddy Bear Day                6/8 
 
Last Day of School         6/10 
 
PM Graduation              6/10 
 
 
First Day of School for the 
2016-2017 session        8/22 
    
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

PM Class Families, Friends, and Relatives 

Please join us for   

Preschool Graduation 
Friday – June 10th, 2016 

Ceremony at 2:30pm 

Celebration cake and playground time following the 

ceremony. 
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Children’s portfolios will be ready to bring home with you on the last 
day of school – June 10th. If your child will not be attending school on 
Friday, please let us know so that we can ensure your child brings 
everything home with him/her on their last day of attendance. Aside 
from the portfolio we’ll be sending home their Star of the Week poster, 

their notebook journal, and other miscellaneous items & artwork.  

Portfolios 

Teddy Bear Day 

We’ve had a lot of kids asking if we can have a teddy bear picnic (we 
had one last year, and TCF just had theirs). We think this is a great 
activity for the end of the year. On Wednesday, June 8th your child 
may bring 1 of their favorite teddy bears (or another stuffed 
animal) to school to spend the day with us. The bear can be out in 
the classroom “playing” all day, and we’ll have a picnic style snack 
time outside with our teddy bears. Please write your child’s name on 
the tag!  
 

 

 
 AM Class Celebration 

Since we only hold a graduation ceremony for our PM Class we thought 
it would be nice to let our AM Class also celebrate their last day of 

school & the start of summer vacation. On Friday June 10th during the 
last 30 minutes of class we’ll celebrate by singing a few songs and 

enjoying popcorn & fruit popsicles together. Parents are welcome to 

join us!  
 

 

Kindergarten Visit 
 

On Monday June 6th the PM class will be walking over to Incline Elementary to visit a Kindergarten 
classroom. While we’ll there we will meet the teachers, sit in with a class in action and get to talk to 
the current Kindergarteners. After our classroom visit we’ll take a quick tour of the school.  
 
We would love to have a few parents join us – please let us know if you can walk over and back with 
us. .  We will leave the classroom at 12:35pm and will return around 1:30pm
 
All PM students are welcome to be with us that day, no matter where they are attending TK, Pre-K, 
or Kindergarten in the fall. We’ll have regular class time after we return to IVNS until pick-up at 

3:30pm.  
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June 2016 Classroom Calendar 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
 
Theme: 
Bubbles/CarWash 
Letter Blend: Ch 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Tie Dying T-Shirts 

1 
 
100th Day of School  

(PM Class) 

2 3 
 

4 

 

5 

Theme: Summer 
Vacation & Teddy 
Bear Day 
 

6 
 

Kindergarten Visit 
12:50-1:30 

 

7 
 

Last Music with 
Mark 

@ 12:45 
 

8   
Bring your teddy 
bear to school 

today!   

9 10  Last Day of 
         School 

PM Class 
Graduation @ 

2:30 

11   

12 
 

13 14 15 16 17 18 

19 Father’s Day 20 21 22 23 24 25 

26 27 28 29 30   

       

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
SAVE THE DATES! 

 
Our first day back to 

school will be: 
Monday, August 22nd. 

 
Pumpkin Patch will 

be: 
Saturday, October 

15th 
 

June 
 

Noah 6/4 
Alina 6/15 

 

August 
 

Kate 8/9 
Whitney 8/9 
Beau 8/10 

Brooks 8/10 
Brian 8/12  

Stephen 8/12 
Tre 8/18 
Ava 8/27 

 

July 
 

Maximus 7/10 
Evey 7/15 
Axel 7/28 

Crystal 7/29 

 


